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Stacy Murray, Principal  
Email:  smurray@croslex.org 

 

 

  Career Center Information:   

If you are interested in attending Career 
Center next year, please submit your 
registration by Friday, April 21st.  Career 
Center Registration LINK 
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IMPORTANT DATES THIS MONTH: 
 

• April 4th:  Career Center bus 
will be returning at 2:25 pm 

• April 7th:  No School 
• April 10th:  School Board 

Meeting 7:00 pm at Cros-Lex 
Middle School Media Center 

• April 12th:  SAT Testing 
• April 13th:  WorkKeys & M-Step 

Testing 
• April 14th:  PSAT 9 & PSAT 10 

Testing 
• April 17th:  Athletic Eligibility 

Check 
• April 18th & April 19th :  SAT & 

PSAT 10 Accommodated 
• April 20th:  WorkKeys & M-Step 

Accommodated 
• April 22nd:  Prom  
• April 25th:  SAT Makeup 
• April 26th:  PSAT 9 & PSAT 10 

Makeup 
• April 27th:  WorkKeys Makeup 
•  

STUDENT OF THE MONTH: 
 Nevaeh was our March 

Student of the Month 
for Pioneer High 
School. She is a hard 
worker and has a 
positive attitude.  
Nevaeh is a leader in 
our class and 
promotes positive 
behavior within 
Pioneer High School.  
She was very active in 
helping our 
preschoolers in 
making their 
gingerbread houses.  
We are proud of you!!  
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810-679-1357 
 

State Testing: 
The month of April, we will be busy with state 
testing.  Each family was mailed a letter with 
information regarding when their child is 
testing.  It is important that students arrive at 
school by 8:20 am on their testing day.  Testing 
will start at 8:30 am.  During testing, students 
that are not testing will be virtual.  If a student 
needs additional support during the virtual days 
or you have any question, please let me know.  
 
Parent Survey: 
We are looking for some feedback on how the 
school year is going.  Please take a few minutes 
to answer this short survey regarding Pioneer 
High School using this LINK.  Thank you for your 
feedback and support!! 
 
Senior Information: 
Senior Information will be mailed home the 
week of April 10th. 
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